
 
 

Mayfield Preparatory School 
Believe it!  Achieve it! 

 

 

13th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

 
I would like to make you aware of an opportunity for your child that is happening in 
school during our Music lessons this February.  Performance and appreciating others 
performing is a key part of the Music Curriculum at Mayfield and all children, from 
Transition upwards, who have music lessons to learn a musical instrument either in 
school and outside school, have the opportunity to showcase their musical skills and are 
invited to perform to their peers this term, during their normal Music Lesson.  

 
Performances will happen on 1st, 2nd,3rd, 8th,9th, and 10th February, dependant on 
when your child's Music lessons are timetabled.  If your child is talented enough to play 
multiple instruments, please can they choose which instrument they would like to play as 
we only have enough time for one performance per pupil.  Unfortunately, as this is part 
of our school music lessons we are unable to accommodate parents at these 
performances.  
 
If your child would like to perform to their peers please complete the form, via the link 
below, before Thursday 26th January.  The link is also available via your child's 
TEAMS channel. 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/NKn9uvpPnn 

 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Gerighty  
 
Director of Music 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/NKn9uvpPnn

